
Rachelle 
Bell

Hello, I'm

I am excited to announce that I
am the new Indigenous
Coordinator for the Peace
Library System. I look forward to
building meaningful and lasting
relationships with Indigenous
nations in our region. 
My goal is to collaborate with
these nations to understand
their needs and support them in
bringing library services to their
communities.

Indigenous 
Coordinator

"Certain things catch your eye, but pursue only
those that capture the heart"

(780) 538-4656

(587) 407-0447

Phone:

Direct Line:

Contact Info.

rbell@peacelibrarysystem.ab.ca

Email:


